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SECRETARY

Virginia M. Galindo
February 17, 2009
Dear Parents/ Guardians,


La Union Elementary is requesting feedback from parents regarding interest in a uniform dress code policy for students the 2009-2010 school year. Currently in the Gadsden Independent School District, nine of out the fourteen elementary schools and all three of the middle schools have a uniform dress code policy.  The advantages of a uniform dress code as follows:

· The cost of the “uniform” is kept affordable for all families;

· Up keep of the items of clothing making up the uniform is easy to maintain; 

· Pressure to buy “peer” acceptable clothing is eliminated;

· All students have equal status in terms of appearance; 
· Students are always dressed in clothing appropriate to a school setting;

· Student safety issues related to clothing items worn by students are eliminated (gang colors/symbols, flip-flop shoes, dangling jewelry, etc.); 
· Student discipline is generally better overall because the uniform dress policy reflects the dress code in the district’s Student Handbook;

· Students and/or parents do not have to decide what students will wear everyday.


A uniform dress code policy at La Union Elementary would require all students to wear the same specified items of clothing—a La Union logo T-shirt, blue jeans, socks, and athletic/sport shoes.  T-shirts would be printed in three colors and styles and the cost for parents would be about $6.00 for a short sleeved shirt, $8.00 for a long sleeve shirt, and $10.00 for a sweatshirt.  Blue jeans would be plain, and straight-legged, either long or knee length—no decorative jeans, cargo style pants, short-shorts, or “oversized baggy” jeans.  Students would wear some type of athletic shoe suitable for physical education classes, recess activities, and the campus walking program.  On special days throughout the year, students would be able to dress out of uniform—picture day, Halloween, Christmas party, Valentine’s Day, etc.

Please take the time to give your input on establishing a uniform dress code at La Union Elementary for the coming 2009-2010 school year during the parent-teacher conferences on Thursday, February 19, 2009.  Based on the interest feedback from Parent-Teacher Conference Day, a decision will be made on whether to send out ballots to parents/guardians to vote on a uniform dress code for the coming year.  Thank you.
Sincerely,

Cissy Andreas, Principal







